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 REASON     

 

 

Notices of Lycoming Service Bulletin regarding Engine Problem 

 

 

This service news is being issued to inform owners and operators that the following service 

bulletin has been published by Lycoming for their engines (O-320-D2A and IO-360-B1B) used 

in FA-200-160 and FA-200-180 (excluding 180AO) types of aircraft. 

 

LYCOMING SERVICE BULLETIN No. 643 (published on September 16, 2021): Crankcase 

Nut Safety Wire Inspection 

 

In some engines, the safety wire of nuts securing the crankcase was found missing at the 

factory shipment. This service bulletin was published to provide instructions to inspect engines 

that possibly may have the same problem. 

 

Some of FA-200-160 and FA-200-180 (excluding 180AO) aircraft may be applicable. Please 

refer to the service bulletin for confirmation. 
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